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2023 STUDENT PERMISSIONS 

 

MEDIA 

 

At Forster Public School we take the privacy and safety of all our students very seriously, especially when it comes to 
social media and other public platforms.  

 

We understand that some families for a wide variety of reasons, do not want their children’s photographs taken. 
Some students may also be subject to confidential court orders expressly prohibiting photography.  

 

Our intention is to provide clear guidance for our entire school community to ensure there are no unauthorised 
breaches of a student’s privacy. We ask that you do not hesitate to contact us with any issues or concerns about this. 

 

For the purposes of official school recordings, we ask our parents/guardians to provide their permission to take and 
use an image of their child.  

 

Our school communications include but are not limited to the school’s public website, the school’s newsletter 
(online & hard copy), the school’s Facebook page, Skoolbag, annual school report, local community 
newspaper/magazine, media promotions and advertising activities, electronic and print promotional material.  

 

Childs Name ________________________________________________________________________ Class______________ 

 

Please tick the appropriate box  

                 YES – PERMISSION TO PUBLISH                        NO -  DO NOT PUBLISH  

I understand this means NO photos will be 

taken of my child at school. 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:___________________________________Signature:____________________Date____________ 

 

 

PLEASE ENSURE BOTH PAGES ARE COMPLETED 

SAFETY    RESPECT      PERSONAL BEST     
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LOCAL AREA WALKS 

 

During the year there may be occasions when students will be involved in learning opportunities within our local 
community. Examples may include visits to the Wharf Street local shops, the sporting field adjacent to the school, walks 
around the local area and visits / performances at local churches, fire station, nursing homes and local pre-schools.  

Children are sometimes required to cross Lake Street but more often children are required to cross Head Street to 
participate in educational activities in the extended outdoor learning area (opposite school). This area is the ocean front 
reserve bounded by the foot of 2nd Head in the west and the foot of Bennett's Head in the east. At no stage will students 
be allowed access to the water.  

We would like your permission to take your child on these excursions throughout the 2022 school year as the need arises. 

These activities have been approved by the Principal, and will be under direct teacher supervision at all times. Please note 

Departmental Covid Guidelines will be adhered to. 

I give permission for my child____________________________________________________________Class_______ 

to participate in local area walks. 

Please ensure your child has sunscreen in their bag to use on these days. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:___________________________________Signature:____________________Date____________ 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------------- 

PG VIEWING 

 

At various times throughout the year, our teaching programs will involve students from Kindergarten to Year 6 viewing 

movies, YouTube clips, multimodal resources and online educational interactive material. Some of these have a rating 

of PG - Parental guidance recommended. We would like to ask your permission to show these. The movies, films, 

documentaries and clips will always be viewed by teachers beforehand to ensure age appropriate content and links to 

the curriculum. 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________________________________Class__________ 

to view PG movies/films/documentaries. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________Signature:____________________Date____________ 

 

 

Alison Jenner 

Principal 
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